
Waldringfield Fairway Committee 

Report to Annual Parish Meeting 

 

* Convey apologies on behalf of Chair Person, Steve Lomas, that he is not able to attend. 

>  

> * Welcomed Mark Barton as the new owner of Waldringfield Boat Yard onto the committee and 

thank you to Andrew Brown for his services to WFC over many years. 

>  

> * The Accounts for the WFC Financial Year ending 30th September have been independently 

examined by Peter Starling and found to satisfactory and signed off. There was a small loss - but this 

was down to a one off payment to a solicitor for services. Continue to remain financially in good 

shape.  

>  

> * There is good compliance in both payment for moorings and licensing of dinghies on the beach. 

>  

> * No increase in charges for the 2013 season. 

>  

> * The Crown Estate has indicated that it is happy with how the lease is administered by Trustees 

and Committee Members of Waldringfield Fairway Committee  

>  

> * John Smith as Harbourmaster to WFC has continued to maintain a very visible presence 

throughout the year. 

>  

> * Mooring Count is 220, as checked by yourself, Harbourmaster John Smith and 

Treasurer/Secretary Paul Beaumont at the end of last season. 

>  

> * Trinity House will be having its Annual Inspection of Navigation Marks in conjunction with WFC 

Harbourmaster John Smith on 22nd April. 

>  

> * WFC will be holding its Annual General Meeting that is open to the public on 18th April. 


